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Comments: I object to the use of these funds to benefit Taos Ski Valley.

 Access to Williams Lake, Bull of the Woods, and Long Canyon trail need to be maintained for use by the public. 

No Forest Service land should become property of TSV. 

There is no need for a gondola, or for any publicly or federally funded improvements to TSV.

 It is offensive to the local communities that funds that could be used to address pressing needs in the community

are being used to benefit TSV a wealthy private landowner who does even not provide affordable access to

skiing for the local community except the wealthiest members. 

This entire project ought to be tabled and priorities re examined.


